Latest News:
Club Rides -

Our April club ride was on Sunday the 6th in
Descanso at the Merrigan Trailhead staging
area. We had approximately 15 riders. It was a
perfect day for a ride in the mountains. From
all the smiles, everyone had a great time.
Everyone brought their lunch and took a break
half way through to relax and eat. Ernie was a
terrific trail guide. Thank you.

Any ideas for the June ride?? Let us know. Contact
Karen at karenensall@yahoo.com.
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May Horse Camp at Los Vaqueros —

We are camping at Los Vaqueros Horse Camp
May 22nd to 27™. Check in at camp is 2:30. We
have sold about 35 corrals. Parking will be tight
with so many big rigs, so we have to follow the
rules and instructions from Theresa. For more
info, contact Cyndi at cdenny@barona.com.
We will have the fish fry Friday night at the
Cuyamaca Lake Restaurant, wine tasting
Saturday about 4:30 followed with our potluck
with the club providing four tri-tip roasts. Then
we are having hamburgers and hotdogs
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provided by the club Sunday night. Come join us
and relax in the beautiful mountains. If you
can’t stay to camp, come on up for a day ride.

October Horse Camp at Los Vaqueros —

Joyce made our reservations. Save the date —
October 9" to 14™1111

Lakeside Western Days Parade —

We will be participating in the Lakeside Western
Days Parade which is April 26th. We will have
about seven riders. Joyce and MaryAnn will
hold our banner. We have beautiful Turquoise
saddle pads so everyone will match. We are
borrowing them from TREVEA until ours are
delivered. Thank you Billi-Jo for arranging to
borrow the saddle pads!!! Arrive at the staging
area at 7:30 which is located at Channel Road
and Mapleview St. The lineup is at 8:30. That
also is when the roads are closed. If you are not
participating, be sure to go watch the parade
and cheer on our club. For more information,
contact Joyce at hpmetals@yahoo.com.

T-shirts —

Joyce placed our order. We are just waiting
now for the order to be completed. Hopefully
they will be here by May’s meeting so we can all
show them off at horse camp. If you didn’t
place your order, don’t worry. Joyce ordered
extras in a variety of sizes, colors, and styles so
there are extras to purchase.

Bylaws Committee —

We are done!!! A few changes were made, and
they were voted and approved by membership

at April’s meeting. We thank our members for
their input and taking the time to approve our
Bylaws....as boring as it was. A pdf copy will be
emailed out to all members soon.

BRAGS -

Gail drove her horse trailer with Megan all the
way home from the LA area by herself!!

Melinda sold a saddle advertised on LFR’s
website and shipped it off to Tennessee!!

RAFFLE
WINNER
N 521 .
i S5\ 0
& $,J Judy.
Whoo-hoo!!!
UPCOMING EVENTS:
LFR Events:

April 26, Lakeside Parade

May 15" LFR meeting, 6 pm

May 22" to 27”‘, Los Vaqueros Horse Camp
Non-LFR events:

April 26”‘, Ramona Trails, tack sale, Holly Oaks
Arena, 7-12:00, Dye Road and 67

May 3™ Bonita Valley Horsemen Kentucky
Derby Trail Ride & lunch, 10-12:00

May 4™, Lisa Young sponsored mounting clinic
with Trainer Cindy Moon, 10-12:00, rsvp Lisa

June 6" Drille Divas Horsepower for Life,
Ramona Country Estates Equestrian Center

June 14”‘, PVMR Poker/Obstacle Challenge Ride,
Tumbleweed Arena
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APRIL BIRTHDAYS - More Pictures

Happy Birthday to Shawn Orser, Morgan f'OIlI the Ap'il
o ,- !J Bielar, Kandhy

Franklin, and our Ride in DESCANSO
newest member,

Shannon Marcos - Our Trail Boss....Ernie

who kept it a secret,
but we found out
anyways....after the
meeting.

Here's LeeAnne
representing her
husband Morgan!

=HAPPY =
BiRTHDAY |

b ¢ »

Danette, a
belated Feb
birthday, so
with her
being so
shy, we had
Deb, Kim
(here for her
husband’s -
bday), and little baby Faith join her in the
photo.
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Happy trails to all.....
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